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Comments: Dear Forest Service, the proposed rule to open up my National Forest lands to additional e-bike use

should be withdrawn.  These bikes are motorized and capable of increasingly fast speeds.  The damage they can

cause will degrade the forest and and have a negative effect on its habitat. 


